
1. Please be aware that I, Kent S. Rosengren, Psy.D., am a licensed clinical 
psychologist in the States of Utah and Colorado. By law I am required to have anyone I 
work with, even in a strict consultative relationship, sign a HIPAA form and provide them 
with a disclosure statement. All this notwithstanding, I inform everyone that his/her 
participation in Body Based Mindfulness Consulting is for educational purposes only, 
and does not in any way constitute a therapist/client relationship between myself and 
the participant. The participant must agree to and understand this limited consultative 
relationship and a signature will be required on the consulting registration form.  
 
 
2. At times, we may discuss topics that might trigger unpleasant memories and/or 
reactions. You are free at any time to decline to participate in any or all of any possible 
activities. Please monitor and stay aware of your own mental and emotional wellbeing.  
 
 
3. Even while I am acting as a consultant, it must be understood that I am a part of a 
profession required by law to report possible child abuse or neglect if I have “reasonable 
cause to know or suspect that a child has been subjected to abuse or neglect or who 
has observed the child being subjected to circumstances or conditions that would 
reasonably result in abuse or neglect”. If this is the case, I am required to “immediately 
upon receiving such information report or cause a report to be made of such fact to the 
county department, the local law enforcement agency, or through the child abuse 
reporting hotline system as set forth in section 26-5-111, C.R.S” 
 
 
4. Cancellation Policy – In the event that you need to cancel or reschedule, at least 24 
hours notice is required for a full refund - minus any Paypal fees associated with your 
transaction, or your payment may be applied to the rescheduled appointment. We 
understand that emergencies and illnesses occur, therefore one appointment may be 
cancelled or rescheduled with less than 24 hours notice for a refund (minus Paypal 
fees) or may applied in full to the rescheduled appointment. Any further instances of 
cancellation or rescheduling that occur with less than 24 hours notice will forfeit the full 
appointment amount. 
 
 
5. If you desire to contact me with any questions or concerns, these are the most 
effective ways to get in touch with me within a reasonable amount of time. My regular 
email is BodyBasedMindfulness@gmail.com, which is not considered to be secure. I 
also have a secure encrypted email at kentrosengren@hushmail.com.  
Acceptance of this statement and your signature will be required on the consulting 
registration form. 
 


